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Three sessions of QEEE was conducted on 5th, 10th and 

16th Feb 2016 respectively in Dronacharya College of 

Engineering, Gurgaon. The sessions were attended by 25 

students of 4th semester of IT department. The sessions 

were delivered by Prof. Ashok Jhunjhunwala, IIT Madras. 

Aimed at exposing students to these industry sectors and 

what is required of them to prepare towards a corporate 

career. 

 

 


